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From
: Robin Mark <Robin.Mark@tpl.org>
Subject
: RE: [External] City of Garden Grove follow-up letter to the in-person meeting held on December 8,

2021
To
: Grace Lee <gracel@ggcity.org>

Zimbra gracel@ci.garden-grove.ca.us

RE: [External] City of Garden Grove follow-up letter to the in-person meeting held on December 8, 2021

Mon, Mar 07, 2022 04:54 PM

Thanks so much for the notice. That said, I want to get you something to consider ASAP. 

rm
 
Robin Mark
323.333.6310
 
From: Grace Lee <gracel@ggcity.org>



Sent: Monday, March 7, 2022 4:50 PM

To: Robin Mark <Robin.Mark@tpl.org>

Subject: Re: [External] City of Garden Grove follow-up letter to the in-person meeting held on December 8, 2021

 
Hello Robin,
Thank you for your email.  The Surplus Land Act matter will not be going to City Council on Tuesday, March 8,
2022.  This item will go to our 2nd meeting,
Thursday, March 22, 2022.
 
Thank you.
 
Grace E. Kim


Sr. Economic Development Specialist

o: (714) 741-5130

w: ggcity.org/econdev
 

From:
"Robin Mark" <Robin.Mark@tpl.org>

To: "Grace Lee" <gracel@ggcity.org>


Sent: Monday, March 7, 2022 4:34:14 PM

Subject: RE: [External]  City of Garden Grove follow-up letter  to the in-person meeting held on December 8,

2021
 
Thank you, Grace.  I am working on getting you something to submit to the Council before your meeting with
them tomorrow.  I will be in touch later today or early
tomorrow.
 
Thanks again,
 
Robin Mark
323.333.6310
 
From: Grace Lee <gracel@ggcity.org>



Sent: Wednesday, February 9, 2022 2:37 PM

To: Robin Mark <Robin.Mark@tpl.org>


Cc: Greg Blodgett <greg1@ggcity.org>; Lisa Kim <lisak@ggcity.org>; Omar Sandoval <osandoval@wss-law.com>; Omar
Sandoval <omars@ci.garden-grove.ca.us>;
Thomas P. Clark <tclark@stradlinglaw.com>; Alex Size <Alex.Size@tpl.org>; Tily Shue
<tily.shue@tpl.org>


Subject: Re: [External] City of Garden Grove follow-up letter to the in-person meeting held on December 8, 2021
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